OAKVILLE HYDRO

ELECTRICITY
DISTRIBUTION

June 15, 2015

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers
Board File No. EB-2015-0043

On May 28, 2015, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) announced that it will initiate a
consultation on the Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers (“C/I Rate
Design).

This is to advise that Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. is interested in participating the
C/T Rate Design consultation.

Sincerely,

Mary Caputi

Director, Regulatory Affairs
Telephone: 905-825-6373

Email: mcaputi@oakvillehydro.com
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